
CONFLICT MINERAL COMPLIANCE LETTER 

The provisions of Section 1502 of the 2010 Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer 

Protection Act require that certain companies are to disclose the use of "conflict minerals" in their 

products (i.e. certain minerals, including tin, tantalum, tungsten, and gold, that may have originated 

in the Democratic Republic of Congo or adjoining countries). While we are not regulated by this Act, 

we provide this statement to our customers who request our assistance in assessing their "conflict 

minerals" status. 

We take seriously concerns that profits from conflict minerals may be fueling human rights violations, 

labor abuses, and environmental degradation and are committed to the ethical sourcing of any 

minerals used in our manufacturing and supply chain. Following a good faith diligent inquiry, we do 

not have any reason to believe that our manufacturing facilities or supply chain use any "conflict 

minerals". 

This letter is applicable for 2024. 

If you require information with respect to coated extrusions or other types of anodized extrusions, feel 

free to contact me at the email address noted below as we address these matters on a case-by-case 

basis. 

The current "Conflict Mineral" template can be provided, please send a request to: 

compliance@alexandriaindustries.com 
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